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Corporate Counsel Maria T. Szendrey-Ramos was elected to the Board of
Directors of the Fundacion Hospital Pediatrico (FHP), a non-profit organization
that provides support to the Hospital Pediatrico Universitario Dr. Antonio Ortiz,
Puerto Rico’s principal pediatric teaching hospital. Board members include
Manuel Cidre, Dr. Alicia Fernandez Sein, and Dr. Manuel Iglesias amongst others.

The FHP focuses its efforts on patient care and family wellness, raising funds for
making improvements to the hospital and donating equipment.
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